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Media Release 
 
On 4/15/24 at approximately 7:30am, officers responded to a residence in the 2900 block 
of Braeburn Circle for a report of a stabbing. Preliminary investigation revealed a 49-year-
old male stabbed his 42-year-old wife, as well as a 15-year-old female inside the 
residence before fleeing the area on foot.  
 
Once officers arrived at the residence, they located the two female victims and 
immediately rendered aid. A female child was also inside the residence at the time of the 
incident and was physically unharmed. Huron Valley Ambulance responded to the scene 
and transported both stabbing victims to University of Michigan hospital. The 42-year-old 
victim is in critical condition while the 15-year-old victim is in stable condition.  
 
The 49-year-old male suspect was later taken into custody near the scene without 
incident. This is an active and ongoing investigation. Charges are pending prosecutor 
review. 
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